
 
 
 
 

CITIZEN PLANNING COMMITTEE 
January 29, 2018 Minutes 

 
Meeting Called to Order: 6:33 pm 

 

Present: Pamela Hamel, Chair; Bernard Dauphinais, Vickie Kimball, Bonnie Lane, Vice Chair; Steve 

Lindsey, Tony Tavares, Deborah Johnson, Planning Board Liaison 

 

The CPC Planning Consultant, Steve Whitman 

Absent: Michele Lacroix  

 

The Committee waived the reading of the January 9 Minutes. Following review by Committee Members, 

the Minutes were approved with correction, changing the spelling from Principals to Principles in the 

CPC Mission Statement.  

 

The Committee then addressed the items on the Agenda: 

Open House Items – 

 It was agreed there would be five tables covering the following topics: 

 Benefits and Concerns 

 Number and location of zoning districts 

 Overview of existing standards 

 Natural Resources 

 How do you (property owner & resident) see Groton in the future? 

 Each table would have cards to write on and the table top would be covered with paper to write 

on 

 Steve & Liz would prepare for each table posters and/or other materials to prompt discussion 

 Pens and markers would be available at each table 

 

Mailing – 

 It was agreed that the invitation to the Open House would be mailed by weeks end. The flyer, 

envelopes,  postage and return labels was distributed to each member of the Committee 

 

Motion for adjournment at 8:05 PM. 

 

Submitted by, 

 

 

Deborah Johnson 

 


